
 

 

 

21st August, 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians 

Asalaamwalaikum wa rahmatullahi wa barkaatahu 

I wish you well and thank you for your support and cooperation throughout the year and for completing another successful term.   I want 

to remind you that the school break will start on Friday 23rd August, 2024. All students will be resuming school from Tuesday 10th 

September, 2024.  Teachers will resume on Monday 9th September, 2024. 

SCHOOL FLAGSHIP PROJECT FUNDRAISING 

I wish to thank all the students, staff, school management, NMC Ex Scholars and all the stakeholders for their generous support towards 

the Nadi Muslim College Fundraising event that was held from 8th to 10th August 2024.    Your contribution is vital in helping us 

provide quality education and resources for our students and to build a hall which will benefit all the stakeholders.  Thank you once again 

for being part of our community and for believing in our mission.  Fundraising details are as follows: 

Cash                        $107, 752.86 

Pledges                   $235, 140.00 

TOTAL                    $342, 892.86   
 

TERM THREE  

Students are encouraged to make use of the two-weeks break to catch up with the missed work. Years 12 and 13 students are urged to 

revise hard during the holiday break.   Trial Examination for Years 12 and 13 will be in Week 2 of Term 3 (19/9/2024 – 24/9/2024).  

Annual exams for years 12 and 13 will start in week 6 (14/10/2024 – 18/10/2024). 

Also, note that students must sit for all the exam papers. Those who miss certain papers without any genuine reason will have to go 

through the promotion criteria phase and prove that the year's work has been completed successfully. This will also include children's 

attendance/discipline/ attire and curriculum requirements.   

YEAR 9,10,11,12 ENROLMENT 

Please note all students need to obtain clearance from school at the end of the academic year. All students will be re-enrolled based on the 

new enrollment framework which allows us to improve our standards in terms of attire/hairdressing/curriculum requirements and 

discipline. This enrollment will allow the school to capture more data on our students so that we can improve parental engagement. Year 

9 enrolment will begin in week 5 of Term 3. (Monday 07/10/2024). Letters will be sent before enrolment however, do ensure that your 

child gets enrolled during this week to avoid disappointment as the number of seats is limited. And the school might enroll other students 

to meet the number requirement and deadline set by Ministry of Education on enrollment. 

Under 15 Soccer Team:  

I am pleased to announce that our u 15 soccer team has qualified to play in FSSFA championship which is currently underway at Prince 

Charles Park.   

 

Finally, I wish to thank all the stakeholders for their kind support and cooperation and look forward to a serious and more academic-

focused term 3.  

 

Happy Holidays!!!!! 

 

Was Salam 

 


